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Road Closure on Minerva Drive, south of Pierson Road in Mt. Morris Township 
effective Tuesday, May 21, 2019 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Minerva Drive, south of Pierson Road 

in Mt. Morris Township has been closed for public safety, due to a cross culvert failure. This 

closure is in effect Tuesday, May 21, 2019.  Motorists are advised to use Windland Drive to Beryl 

Road in order to exit/enter subdivision to Pierson Road until such time as the culvert can be 

replaced. Motorists are advised to allow extra time to reach their destination.   

 

Please contact Chris Freeman, Maintenance Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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